
Please do not allow Pennichuck Water to raise rates on the water here in Litchfield, as we 

already pay the highest rate in the entire state.  We should not have to suffer the consequences of 

Saint Gobain's negligent contamination. 

 

Please Do The Right Thing  

For the Public 

 

Thank You. 

 


